
DISCONTINUANCE OF PART 
STOCKWATER RACES – 
Ellesmere, Malvern and Paparua Schemes
Selwyn District Council, advises its intention to discontinue 
the following sections of water races, pursuant to the Local 
Government Act 2002:

Paparua

1.	 Closure of 0.2km of race through one property between 
Jones Road and SH1 east of Curraghs Rd (Council)

Malvern

2.	 Formalise the closure of 1km of race through one 
property on the intersection of Creyke Road and Miles 
Road (Schnel)

Ellesmere

3.	 Closure of 2km of race through two properties north of 
Southbridge Leeston Road (Lill)                         

These closures are considered to be of low significance 
and do not alter the intended level of service of the overall 
water race schemes.  Directly affected ratepayers have 
agreed to close these water races.  

Detailed information including location maps can be found 
on the Council website www.selwyn.govt.nz/wrclosure or 
can be viewed at Council offices in Rolleston. 

For more information or to make a submission, contact 
Jo Golden, Water Services Engineer, phone 347 2800 or 
email waterraces@selwyn.govt.nz by 14 October 2016.
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